

Mr. José Arnáez Vadillo Director National Agency for Quality Assessment and Accreditation of Spain (ANECA) C/Orense 11, 7a planta 28020 Madrid Spain

Bern, 3 December 2019

Subject: follow-up report to the 2017 ENQA review

Dear José Arnáez Vadillo,

At its meeting on 28 November 2019, the Board of ENQA considered the follow-up report arising from the National Agency for Quality Assessment and Accreditation of Spain (ANECA) in 2017.

The Board approves the report and takes note of the progress that has been made. At the same time, the Board would like to emphasise the need to pay further attention to the standards 2.6 in and 2.7.

Yours sincerely,

**Christoph Grolimund** 

Q. J. W.

President